
The Quad Cities Sting Boys Volleyball Club invites boys 
grades 4th-12th grade to learn more about competitive 
volleyball in Quad Cities by attending one of our open fall 
clinics. Starting the fourth season, the club has exploded 
from 18 boys in 2014 to over 45 boys across 7 teams last 
year. The Sting is the largest boys club in the Iowa Region, 
which includes the Illinois Quad Cities. Come learn more 
about this expanding sport for boys.  
 
Opportunities for beginners through advanced players. 
Clinics will be held on Wednesdays from 7:00-8:30 pm on 
the following dates: September 13, 27,October 11 and 25. 
For more information, visit our club website or contact 
Tammy Wells (4th - 8th) atquadcitysting@gmail.com or 
Diane Zabel (9th-12th) at td3zabel@aol.com. 
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